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The European Institute Foudnation is organizing a public presentation of the priorities of the
Belgian Presidency of the EU, with the participation of Bulgarian Foreign Minister Mr. Nickolay
Mladenov and the Ambassador of Belgium to Bulgaria, H.E. Mr. Marc Michielsen.

The event is scheduled for Monday - July 5 2010, at 11 h. Bulgarian time and will take place in the
"Sredetz" hall of the Sheraton hotel in Sofia.

The Belgian ambassador will stress on his country&#39;s priorities for the next six months, as well as on
the challenges for the European Union in this period.

In his turn, Bulgarian Foreign minister Nickolay Mladenov will be speaking about the national priorities of
Bulgaria during the Belgian EU Presidency and the tasks that are to be accomplished by Sofia in this
period.

Simultaneuos translation will be provided.

The European Institute invites all the citizens who are interested in this topic to attend the evnet and to
actively participate in the discussion, which will be moderated by European Institute Director Mrs. Lubov
Panayotova.

Being the leading Bulgarian civil-society organization, working in the sphere of the European policies, the
European Institute Foundation traditionally organizes similar public presentations of the rotational EU
Presidencies, followed by vivid discussions. These events are attended by key figures in the domains of
politics, diplomacy and science. 
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